Yowre ivwited to-..
Coffee with the Superintendent

&

Superintendent Rozzi will once again be hosting Coffee with the
Superintendent throughout the 2016/2017 school year. This is an
opportunity to hear about and celebrate the latest district initiatives
and for our parents and community members to share their
thoughts on how to help our schools best serve every youngster. We
hope your schedule allows you to attend.

Wednesday, September 28, 2016 - Babylon Elementary School (9:00 - 10:00 a.m.)
Monday, November 21, 2016 - Babylon Jr./Sr. High School (7:00 - 8:00 p.m.)
Monday, January 9, 2017 - Babylon Grade School (9:00 - 10:00 a.m.)
Tuesday, April 25, 2017 - Babylon Jr./Sr. High School (7:00 - 8:00 p.m.)



Babylon Memorial Grade School
Mousic Department
169 Park Avenue
Babylon, NY 11702
(631) 893-7980

Dear Parents/Guardians of 3" and 4® Graders, September 2016

Welcome to the Babylon Memorial Grade School Music Program. My name is Colleen Angerami
and I have had the pleasure of working with Babylon music students in the elementary and grade school for
the last eleven years. Iam very excited that I also get to teach 3™ and 4* grade chorus and your child has
the opportunity to participate!. All third and fourth grade students have the opportunity to join the Babylon
Memorial Grade School Chorus. The 3™ and 4® Grade Chorus will perform in the Winter Concert Part I
(Wednesday, January 18, 2017) and the Spring Concert Part 1 (Monday, May 15, 2017) at the High
School. Chorus will meet during your child’s recess on Tuesdays and Thursdays in the music room.
Chorus is set up without interfering with band or orchestra, so students are able to participate in both
groups.

Chorus is a rewarding educational experience that develops self-expression and a lifelong love of
music. I plan to introduce the students to different styles of music and instill a sincere love for singing. 1
believe that these different styles, integrated with common chorus rehearsal procedures, will serve as an
excellent foundation for the performance groups that your children will experience in their future music
career.

If your child is interested, please fill out and return the permission slip at the bottom of this page
to my mailbox at the Grade School office by September 30%. Rehearsals will begin on October 6, 2016 and
take place during your child’s recess in the music room. | will be sending a more detailed letter after |
receive the permission slip.

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at the Grade School (893-7980). I will return your
call as soon as possible. I can’t wait to get started!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Angerami
Music Teacher

PERMISSION SLIP FOR 3*° AND 4™ GRADE

I give permission for my child to
participate in the 3" and 4* Grade Chorus. I understand that rehearsals are during my child’s recess on
Tuesdays and Thursdays.

Paren’t Signature

Child’s
Teacher Grade

Home telephone number




Babylon Memorial Grade School
Musie Department
169 Park Avenue
Babylon, NY 11702
(631) 893-7980

Dear Parents/Guardians of 5® and 6* Graders, September 2016

Welcome to the Babylon Memorial Grade School Music Program. My name is Colleen Angerami and |
have had the pleasure of working with the fifth and sixth graders in chorus for the last eleven years. I am looking
forward to another great year with the chorus. All Fifth and Sixth grade students have the opportunity to join the
Babylon Memorial Grade School Chorus. The 5 and 6® Grade Chorus will perform in the Winter Concert Part II
(Thursday, January 26, 2017) , The Pops Concert (Wednesday, March 8, 2017 and the Spring Concert Part I1
(Thursday, May 25, 2017) at the High School. Chorus will meet in the mornings, before school, just like Orchestra
and Band. The entire group will meet on Mondays from 7:30-8:10 and on Thursdays or Fridays (the chorus will be
split in half) from 7:30-8:10. So if your child is in band or orchestra, he/she will still be able to participate in chorus.

Chorus is a rewarding educational experience that develops self-expression and a lifelong love of music. I
plan to introduce the students to different styles of music and instill a sincere love for singing. I believe that these
different styles, integrated with common chorus rehearsal procedures, will serve as an excellent foundation for the
performance groups that your children will experience in the Junior-Senior High School.

If your child is interested, please fill out and return the permission slip at the bottom of this page to my
mailbox at the Grade School office by September 30%. Rehearsals will begin on October 6, 2016 or October 7, 2016
and take place at 7:30 AM in the Grade School Cafeteria. ALL members of chorus will be expected to attend two
rehearsals a week. Everyone is expected on Monday and either Thursday or Friday. Additional information will
follow the retum of the permission slip concerning the attendance policy and whether your child is assigned to
Thursday or Friday rehearsals.

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at the Grade School (893-7980). I will return your call as
soon as possible. 1 can’t wait to get started!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Angerami
Music Teacher

PERMISSION SLIP FOR 5™ AND 6™ GRADE

I give permission for my child to
participate in the 5* and 6® Grade Chorus. I understand that rehearsals are before school on Mondays and
Thursdays or Fridays (TBA) from 7:30-8:10 in the Grade School Cafeteria.

Parent’s Signature

Child’s

Teacher Grade

Home telephone number

My child also participates in: _____ Band Orchestra

Other morning activities that conflict with chorus rehearsal. Please explain




BABYLON UFSD
AFTER SCHOOL
PROGRAM

September 9, 2016

Dear Parents,

The Babylon School District After School Program would like to take this opportunity to inform
you that the 1st session of the integrated after school program will begin on Wednesday, October
S, 2016. The purpose of the program is to give our students extended opportunities to interact with
each other in a social yet structured setting that will enhance the development and improvement of
skills that are necessary to be lifelong learners. We are always looking for students who are
interested in becoming peer mentors, role models or have an interest in community service
and helping others. Yes, future leaders, the after school program needs you! To those students
who are currently participating and to those who have done so in the past, it is with great pleasure to
extend our congratulations to you! We are extremely proud of you!

The program is run by a certified special education teacher one hour afterschool four
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The program consists of the following:
¢ Two days will focus on social skills. As social skills are facilitated, students will profit from
the development and improvement of cooperative and collaborative skills that will benefit
them throughout their lives. Another added benefit is the development of long-lasting
friendships that would not be otherwise possible
© Two days a week will focus on homework strategies. Focus will be on teaching strategies
that will facilitate successful completion of homework at home. Strategies include but not
limited to, organizational skills, study skills, reading activities, etc.
o Students and teachers will participate in collaborative activities

If you have any questions, please contact the office of special education at 893-7941.

Please return the form below in an envelope to the main office attention to: Metro Therapy
Afterschool Staff no later than September 39, 2016.

Thank you.



BABYLON UFSD
AFTER SCHOOL
PROGRAM

Student Name Classroom Teacher/Grade
Home Tel. No. Work No. Cell No.

Mychild [ _] hasnot [ ] has participated in the afterschool program.

Does your child receive 1:1 support throughout the school year and will need continued support in
the Afterschool Program? Y&D No|:]

Does your child receive the support of a Nurse throughout the school year and will need continued
support in the Afterschool Program? Yes [ ] No[ ]

Please check each program that you would like your child to participate in:
D Mon/Wed: Homework Strategies D Tues/Thurs: Social Skills

*The After School Program requests your input in how we can best meet your needs. Please indicate
below your goals for your child in this program.

1.
2.
3.

I give my child permission to attend the afterschool program on the days indicated above

Signature: Date:




Homecoming2016
T- Shirt Pre-Order Form

Order
Nowli _

Homecoming is October 15th
BABYLON VS. CENTER MORICHES AT 2PM

Show your Panther Pride by wearing your school spirit tg

Ordering Is easy! Fill out the form
below and give fo any Varsity d
cheerleader with payment. 28

Pick up your t-shirts in the HS
cafeteria at 2:.30 on 10/11, 10/12
and 10/13

Any overstock wil be available
for $20 at Home-coming while
they fast

Name: Phone:
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YouthM _x$12 o
Noms | Youtht - x$12 Questions?
— | Adults x$12
Aduit M x $12 Contact
Adult L x$12 .
Adult XL x$12 Kim Bofto
Frone saomy S Adult XXt x$15 At
Se3i Corg 55 55% Adult ' _
T XXXL x$s 631-358-4655
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SIGN UP FOR YOUR ANNUAL FAMILY MEMBERSHIP
TODAY BY VISITING THE BOOSTER CLUB WEBSITE AT

just click on the membership link to the left and follow the easy instructions
Family membership is only $15.00

Your membership dues will be used to support our hometown
Student Athletes

You will be added to our email list where you can receive updates
on upcoming events like:

~Wall of Fame Class of 2016 Celebration - Homecoming
Weekend

~2016 Chili- Chowder Cook-Off Contest - H.S. Football Field -
Homecoming Game - October 15, 2016

~Any many other events

Please join today !!!!

BABYLON ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB
P.O. Box 183
BABYI.DN Na:w Yom(
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HOMECOMING WEEKEND OCTOBER 14-16, 2016
INDUCTEES:

Christine VanSchaick Conti ~ Coach Tom DiNuovo ~ Drew Peters ~ Hans Seidenberg

Saturday, October 15, 2016

9:00 a.m. Unveiling of the Wall of Fame plaques at the High School and the
commemorative brick presentation at the Booster Club patio.

12:00 noon Homecoming Parade - Honorees will be a guest of honor during the parade.

2:00 p.m. Homecoming football game vs. Center Moriches. Inductees will serve as

Honorary Captains for the game. During halftime they will be honored as a
Class of 2016 Wall of Fame recipient.

Sunday, October 16, 2016

9:30 am. Honoree Reception: 9:30 am -12:00 at Lily Flanagans Restaurant,
Deer Park Ave, Babylon N.Y The cost of the reception is $ 40.00 per
person.

If you would like to attend please RSVP to babylonboosterclub@gmail.com

Checks may be made payable to Babylon Booster Club and presented at the
door.

BABYLON ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB
P.O. Box 1S3




